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Project Update as of
March 1, 2022
With 30% Design Plans Complete, LCRT is Still in Early Development

Constantly Progressing

TOD Report Published

We remain committed to active and ongoing 
engagement in the community:The Lowcountry Rapid Transit Project is still in early development. The project team has completed 30% design 

plans. It is important to understand that the design will change as the project progresses with more detailed 
engineering. The project improvements are intended to stay primarily within the existing right-of-way and minimize 
impacts to adjacent properties. 

However, in some places, additional right-of-way may be needed to accommodate features such as sidewalks 
or multi-use paths. The public will continue to have regular opportunities to engage with the project team as the 
project advances.

We are continuing to work closely with our partners. We expect a decision on moving to the next phase this 
spring.

If your constituents have questions about right-of-way or the proposed design for LCRT, please have them contact 
Morgan Grimes, BCDCOG Outreach and Communications Specialist, at 843-729-1413 or morgang@bcdcog.com.

The final TOD Report for LCRT was published in February and is available for public review on  
www.lowcountryrapidtransit.com. The report can be easily accessed by visiting the TOD page titled 
Livable Communities or the Resources page.

Meetings & Community Events

DATE MEETING 

2/9/2022 Charleston Affordable Housing Staff

2/16/2022 Quarterly Mayor Meetings with Chamber

2/18/2022 CARTA Superstop

2/22/2022 Fairfield Inn and Suites

2/23/2022 Otranto Library

2/23/2022 SC Works

2/23/2022 Amtrak

2/24/2022 Gethsemane Community Center

2/24/2022 Main Library

2/24/2022 CARTA Superstop

2/25/2022 Charleston Rotary

Our outreach team visited 11 locations in February to meet 

with communities and business along the corridor, including:


